
Humber Film at 50 Celebration 
02/09/19 #HumberFilm50 

 
For half a century the FMTV program at Humber College has prepared 
graduates for careers in the film and television industry. Join faculty, 
students and alumni on February 8, 2019 as we gather to celebrate our 
many successful grads and reconnect with members of the extensive 
Humber film family!  
 
As part of the evening's celebrations, we will screen a compilation of student 
and alumni work from across the history of the program. We invite you to 
submit clips of your student film projects and/or behind the scenes stills or 
video to be showcased. Please see the technical details below to submit your 
work.  
 

DATE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 8 
TIME: 7:00PM-9:00PM 

LOCATION: THE SPOKE CLUB 600 King St W, Toronto 
TICKETS: $35 EARLY BIRD (PURCHASE BY JAN. 18)/$50 REGULAR 

 
Technical Specifications For Film/Stills Submissions: 

Please upload submissions to Dropbox/Google drive or other cloud storage 
service. Label your file(s) by year created and title.  Email the files to 
humberfmtv@gmail.com along with info on the film (crew and/or cast 
names, date of production, etc.) and section you wish to be screened  For 
very large files or non-digital formats please contact Kate.Ellis@humber.ca.  

 
Deadline for submission: Dec. 31, 2018 

 
Questions about your submission? 

Contact Kate Ellis at Kate.Ellis@humber.ca 
 

Questions about the Humber Film at 50 event? 
Contact Raina Faza at Raina.Faza@humber.ca	


